
December 16, 2014            Week 15     Page 1 of 2 

Coffee and Conversation  
 

Here ye, Here ye 
 Our Election Is Complete! 

Our Parent Governance is in Place, 
It representing many voices, all 

focused on joining with staff 
together to support our children. 
Going forward this special time, 
Weekly 8:45-9:45, is led by the 

Parents in Action  
(PIA) Governance Committee 

  
Fun & Final Meeting of the Year:  

Wednesday, 

December 17,  

8:45am-9:45 am  

RSVP to Parent Governance President 

Ana Renderos at anarendez@att.net 

o/4155701057 

Translation & child care provided 

 

Family Resource Room 

       

 

Dear Community School Families, 
 

   We wish you all a wonderful break with your children and to 
have wonderful celebrations.  Safe travels for all of you who are 
headed away from the Bay Area with family and friends.   
  
 We will be celebrating our Winter Solstice, this week with the 
Winter Spiral again this year.  It is a beautiful, calm, quiet moment 
to celebrate our Earth as it turns our hemisphere back towards the 
sun and our days get longer.  If you are available to participate in 
this event please let your class teacher know.  
   As we head into the winter season, we would like to remind 
everyone that Attendance Matters!  We are trying to reach our 
goal achieving at least a 95% attendance rate.  We are hanging on 
to this number by a thread.  Please remember children should 
come to school unless they have a temperature.   
    
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Wilson & Dr. Oberman 

 

Community School  

Good Work Corner 
we are very pleased to announce that Ms. Hilary 

Holmes has joined us as our fourth grade class 

teacher as of yesterday, Monday, December 

8.  Ms. Holmes has won recognition already in her 

few weeks supporting our sixth grade class as their 

main Guest Teacher.  Ms. Holmes holds an art 

degree and teaching credential from Humboldt 

State University.  Also in our 6th grade we are 

nearing.  Visit our website at 

www.communityschoolforcreativeeducation.org 

ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ aǎΦ IƻƭƳŜǎΩ ǊƛŎƘ ōƛƻƎǊŀǇƘȅΦ  

 

 

Please join me in welcoming and 

Calling for volunteersé   

    YƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƛǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ²ƛƴǘŜǊ 
Celebration this Friday!  Please check in 
your class room parents and teacher to 
see what you can send in and how you 
can help in the class during the 
celebration. 

    

Winter Spiral Volunteers 

would be most 

appreciated for 

Wednesday the 17th and 

Thursday 18th.  Please let 

your class teacher know if 

you can participate. 

mailto:anarendez@att.net
http://www.communityschoolforcreativeeducation.org/
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Fundraising News  

Our Barnes & Noble fundraiser was a huge 

success.  Thank you to the parents who 

volunteered on Saturday and Sunday.  We 

had a lot of fun! 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Wednesday, December 12, 2014 

¶ Coffee & Conversation 
 
Friday, December 19, 2014 

¶ Winter Celebrations in Classroom check 
with Class Parents for Potluck Sign Ups 

¶ Minimum Day 
 

Wednesday, December 17, 2014 
Free Dress for  

Perfect Attendance  
Recipients 

 
 
Monday, December 22 ς Friday, January 2 

¶ Winter Recess 
--- Have a Lovely Break --- 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Monday, January 19, 2015 ςNO SCHOOL 

¶ Martin Luther King Day 
 
Thursday, January 22, 2015 4PM to 6PM 

¶ Social Studies  
Main Lesson Block Party 

 
Friday, January 23, 2015 -- NO SCHOOL 

¶ Waldorf Teacher Training 
 
Monday, February 16, 2015 -- NO SCHOOL 

¶ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
 

Monday, March 2 ς 6, 2015 ς Minimum Days 

¶ Parent Conferences 
 
Saturday, April 18, 2015 Spring Gala 

After Care News:   

CSCE Carnaval 
By Go Girls 

Thursday, December 18th 4 - 5:30pm 
 

$1 Entrance Fee 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME 

 
Limbo, Musical Chairs, Freeze Dance, Races. 

Ms. Le will be displaying her beautiful selection of 
crochet out on a table.  

Proceeds will support CSCE Afterschool Program 
 

~~~~~~~~~ 
* Parents please check your childôs homework daily. 

~~~~~~~ 

   Tuesday, January 20 our new semester 

begins rich with programming.   

V The BELL Program is Back that many 

of our children enjoyed last summer.  

We owe great thanks to BELL, their 

and our own funders for this gift.  

BELL is coming back to serve our after 

school on Mondays- Thursdays 4pm ς 

5:30pm  

Beginning the Week of January 26 on Friday 

V Go Girls stays: a program for girls and 

young women.  Thanks to Go Girls 

and its funders! 

V Brothers on the Rise: a program for 

boys and young men.  Thanks to 

Brothers on the Rise and Shinnyo-en 

Foundation! 

   Stay tuned for details.   

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Is your e-mail 

address and 

phone 

number up to 

date ?  

 Many e -mails and 

updates go out 

regularly via email.  

Donõt miss out on 

the fun!   Let Ms. 

Baez know if there 

are any changes!  

Now Available Our Updated:  

COMMUNITY SCHOOL for  

CREATIVE EDUCATION  

   STUDEN T HANDBOOK   

    Please take the time to read it over with your family and 

child over the holiday break.  Please return the signed 

acknowledgement of receipt, which is attached to this flyer 

as a handout.  If you would like a paper copy please let us 

know in  the front office.  

     We are aiming to have a 100% return rate of our 

acknowledgment of receiving the student handbook.  

Thank you,  

Kathryn Wilson  

Principal  

Come learn more about the BELL After School Program!  

BELL After School Program Orientation  

Thursday,  December 18th  

5:30 to 6:00 PM  

 

Thursday, January 8 th , 

8:40 ð 9:30AM & 5 to 6 PM  

  



 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL FOR CREATIVE EDUCATION  

FAMILY HANDBOOK 201 4-15. 

 

Please return signed sheet to Ms. Alejandra Baez, Front Office, in Tuesday Folder 

or acknowledge receipt of Family Handbook via email to 

alejandrab@communityschoolforcreativeeducation.org 

 

Commitment to Excellence: 
Please go to pages 12-16 in Handbook, review, sign  and return ñCommitment to 

Excellenceò for ñParentsò and ñStudentsò to Front Office in Tuesday Folder or 

under separate cover (if you receive Tuesday Envelope only by email).  

 

I (We), ______________________________ acknowledge that I have received the 

and reviewed the Community School for Creative Education for Student Behavior 

Policy and Procedures with my (our) child(ren). 

Comments: 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

SIGNATURE _____________________________________ DATE__________________ 

 

SIGNATURE _____________________________________ DATE__________________ 
 

Student  _____________________________________ DATE__________________ 
 

Student  _____________________________________ DATE__________________ 
 

Student  _____________________________________ DATE__________________ 
 

Student  _____________________________________ DATE__________________ 
 

 

 

 

December 2014 KEW  

mailto:alejandrab@communityschoolforcreativeeducation.org


 

 



Winter Spiral 

Wed Dec 17th: 

8:45- 9:45 Oak and Laurel kindergartens 

10:00 ς 11:00 1st Grade 

11:15-12 2nd grade

Thursday Dec 18th: 

9-9:45 3rd grade 

10-10:45 4th grade 

11-11:45 5th grade 

1-1:45 6th grade 



Please return your completed application to 

the Main Office no later than January  9th. 

For more information: Contact the 

CSCE office at 510-686-4131. 

MORE TIME 

FOR 

LEARNING 

The  BELL After School  program is  

coming to the  Community  School for  

Creative  Education .  

Program details: 

Å January 20 to June 4,  

Å Monday to Thursday,  

Å 2  hours per day 

Å Right after school, after snack and recess 

Å Small Group tutoring in reading and math  

combined with community activities and  

homework  help ! 

You must be enrolled in After care to be in  

the BELL program.   

ENROLL YOUR CHILD! 

TODAY!


